
The unacceptability to Australians  of the use of medicare funding for the purpose  of
gender selection.
 
I believe it is extremely irresponsible to force Australians to have their medical insurance
used to fund gender selection abortions. Many post abortive women have been
traumatised by abortion, if they have to fund abortions for the sole purpose of that the
said mother or father would prefer their child to be of the opposite sex that they have
conceived and knowing that obviously the child would have to be developed enough to
determine the sex, could cause mental health issues within our community. I would find
it difficult to wake everyday if I knew my health insurance was being used for such a
heartless and inhumane reason.
 
Please consider our well being.
 
Sincerely
 
Michelle Fraser




